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Jared Maulsby  honored by the Carroll Police Department 

Jared Maulsby, 24, likes to joke, have fun, watch ESPN, talk about sports, and 

work in his garden, but Jaredôs most commendable characteristic; he honors, 

admires and respects all law enforcement officers. 

For the past 3 months, Jared has requested his peers and staff at New Hope 

in Carroll participate in a ñBlue Outò by wearing the color blue every third 

Thursday of the month to show support for all law enforcement. Jamie 

Buenting, 37-year-old Rockwell City Police Department patrol officer of 12 

years, and Jaredôs uncle, was shot and killed September 13, 2013 in active 

duty. Jared says he shows his support for law enforcement because, ñIt is in 

my bloodò. 

Mindy Eifler, Day Services Assistant at New Hope, planned and organized for 

two local law enforcement officers, Captain Mark Heino and Sergeant JJ 

Schreck to come meet Jared on the third Thursday of July. Jared, dressed 

from head to toe in blue and grey, was shaking with excitement. Heino and 

Schreck presented Maulsby with an authentic Carroll Police Department 

summer cap, a genuine Carroll Police Department shoulder patch, and a 

Carroll Police Association ñThin Blue Lineò T-shirt, thanking Jared for his 

commitment to law enforcement. Heino added ñIt gave us a great deal of 

pleasure to present those items to Mr. Maulsby, he certainly made our day 

and it was an honor to have our picture taken with him.ò 

As New Hope continues to strive for full integration for all clients, we would like 

to thank our community for friendship and support of all individuals we serve. 

Pictured below: Sergeant JJ Schreck, Jared Maulsby, Captian Mark Heino and 

Mindy Eifler, Day Services Assistant 



 Another record-breaking year for New Hopeõs Golf Classic! 

The 24
th
 Annual New Hope Golf Classic, sponsored by Farner-Bocken Company was held at the Carroll 

Country Club in Carroll, Iowa on Friday, July 15, 2016. The event consisted of two 18-hole tournaments, 

pin prizes, flight prizes, hole-promotions and a golf ball ódropô. The event brought in 260 golfers from all 

over the country including states of: Florida, Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, 

Mississippi, Nebraska, Pennsylvania, South Dakota and Wisconsin.   

This yearôs Golf Classic netted over $86,518 in sponsorships and donations, making it yet another record 

breaking year for New Hope. Proceeds from the event will be used towards the purchase of two new Ram 

ProMaster Vans. The ProMaster has the flexibility to handle both wheelchair and ambulatory passengers 

with ease. The ProMaster also gives numerous seating configurations, allowing New Hope to 

accommodate 8-9 passengers safely. The full-sized vehicle also offers a low maintenance alternative to 

power lifts for transporting individuals with wheelchairs. This feature will allow staff to easily lower the rear 

end of the vehicle and use the 35.8ò wide ramp to easily and safely transfer clients. The ProMaster will be 

used for transporting clients to appointments, outings and other various community integrated activities.  

174 sponsors from across the country and at varying levels donated to this yearôs Golf Classic. 

Participation levels included hole sponsorships, beverage cart sponsors, post tournament sponsors, long 

drive sponsors, shuttle service sponsors, and driving range sponsors.  

Over the last 24 years, this event has raised roughly $891,200 for the New Hope Foundation. New Hope 

would like to thank Farner-Bocken Company for their on-going support and commitment to this annual 

fundraising event. New Hope would also like to thank our generous sponsors, golfers, over 30 volunteers 

and countless, hard working staff and clients for another record breaking year!  
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making this tournament so successful!  


